
  

 

 
“I was a stranger and you welcomed me…” (Mt. 25:35) 
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After receiving your pastor's approval, we would be grateful if you print this 

announcement in your Sunday bulletin this week  
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The Response of the Gospel of Mercy 
 

  
                                        Photo: We Belong Together 

“This time for conversion, this time for salvation, is the time for mercy. 

And so, let us say together in response to the suffering on so many faces: 

In your compassion and mercy, Lord, have pity on us … cleanse us from 

our sins and create in us a pure heart, a new spirit (cf. Ps 50)." 
~Pope Francis’s Homily 

Cd. Juarez, 2.17.16 

This Lent, use your new spirit to end the suffering and deportations 

of families who live in the shadows here.  

ACTION: Call the White House at 1-866-961-4293 or the White 

House Comment Line directly at 1-888-907-2053 to STOP plans to 

deport Central American children and families fleeing violence. 
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